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High Speed Broadband Now Available in Mondrian 

 

Mondrian Residents now have access to high speed broadband with potential download speeds of up to 

100mbps and upload speeds of up to 40mbps. 

Following negotiations between a high speed broadband wholesaler and the Mondrian EC, 

Openetworks has just completed an Airfibre connection to the Mondrian from a nearby building/node. 

This will allow residents to sign up to an ISP (internet service provider) of their choice to receive a high 

speed broadband service. Residents will as usual be responsible for internet connection costs in line 

with the plan and ISP they select. 

To receive high speed broadband 

The available ISPs are listed on the Openetworks flyer below and, if you require a high speed broadband 

connection, you should contact one of these ISPs who will provide details of their service offerings, 

costs, plans etc.  You should not contact Openetworks directly, although you can go to their website 

www.openetworks.com.au to find contact details of suitable ISP’s. 

If you are engaging an ISP to provide high speed broadband, a site visit will be required by their 

technician and your chosen ISP will liaise with you on arrangements. 

If you do not require high speed broadband 

If you currently have an ADSL 2+ connection at home, you do not have to make any changes at all if you 

wish to continue with your current service. 

Opportunity to use other retail ISPs in the future 

Due to anticipated delays with connecting to the NBN the Mondrian EC considered that residents should 

be given an alternative option that was available immediately. It is for this reason that Openetworks 

was selected to provide a connection that was immediately available and which has been installed at no 

cost to the Mondrian owners’ corporation. 

Other wholesalers in addition to Openetworks may still provide connections to Mondrian in the coming 

months/years. These wholesalers are likely to offer an even wider choice of retail ISPs. Both the NBN 

and TPG have been in contact with a view to designing and installing high speed broadband equipment 

in Mondrian, but when this will happen is unknown at this stage. 
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